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Changes at HCPF
New Office of Medicaid and CHP+ 
Behavioral Health Initiatives and 

Coverage

County Leadership Meeting
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Changes: Rationale
• Focus on behavioral health and 

alignment with new Behavioral 
Health Authority

• Significant increase in staff per 
ARPA and new legislation

• ARPA projects in behavioral health 
• Alignment with Department of Early 

Childhood and equity focus on 
maternal and child health 
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Kim Bim 

Health Policy Office 
(Medicaid Director)

Children and Families 
(CHP+, EPSDT, complex 

kids, vaccines, child 
welfare, maternal 

health, SB-195)

Policy and Benefits  
(SPAs, compliance, FFS 

medical, hospital, 
primary care, 

therapies, dental, 
NEMT, ) 

CCQI

Quality (QOC, 
FFS and 

Managed Care) 

DAS and 
Research

ACC  
Performance 
(Contracts, 
KPIs, BHIP, 
network 

adequacy)

Office of Medicaid 
and CHP Behavioral 

Health Initiatives 
and Coverage 

(Deputy Medicaid 
Director)

Strategic 
Outcomes (SIM, 

grants, state 
innovation 

policy) 

Behavioral 
Health Systems 
(ACC BH policy 

and SUD, 
facilities, BH 

special projects, 
BHA staff) 

Update Medicaid Director 
Role, New BH Office, Building 

out CCQI



Kim Bim

Cristen Bates
BHIC Office Director, 

Deputy Medicaid 
Director

Adela Flores-Brennan
Medicaid Director



Partnership with BHA
• BHA is setting the system/provider 

standards & vision
• HCPF will executing on that vision, and 

supporting provider standards with 
payment models

• Expectation is that ALL HCPF BH efforts 
will have BHA engagement, and that HCPF 
provide input on most BHA efforts

• Key goal is to educate all partners on 
federal responsibilities that HCPF must 
meet
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Questions?
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Contact Info
Adela Flores-Brennan

Medicaid Director
Director, Health Policy Office

adela.flores-brennan@state.co.us

Cristen Bates
Deputy Medicaid Director

Director, Office of Medicaid and CHP+ 
Behavioral Health Initiatives and Coverage

cristen.bates@state.co.us



Thank you!
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Q&A


